

Township of Huron-Kinloss Mike Fair PO Box 130, 21 Queen St, Ripley, Ontario, NOG 2R0

Dear Mike Fair,

Thank you for submitting your application to the Government of Canada's Green and Inclusive Community Buildings (GICB) program.

We received hundreds of thoughtfully prepared applications for meaningful projects to improve the quality of community spaces from coast to coast. Due to the high level of interest, we regret to inform you that your project, *Ripley-Huron Community Centre Revitalization Project* (AP-000002598), has not been selected for funding under this program. For more information about how we evaluated applications, you may wish to consult the <u>Applicant Guide</u>. Please note that all funding decisions are final.

We understand that your organization put significant effort into preparing this application. We commend your commitment to making your community a more sustainable place to live, and for seeking to improve the lives of all residents. Should new funding opportunities arise, Infrastructure Canada will contact you to provide more details and encourage you to submit a new application.

If you have additional questions about the program, please contact us at <a href="mailto:gicb-pbcvi@infc.gc.ca">gicbp-pbcvi@infc.gc.ca</a> and we would be happy to answer them. Additionally, you can find more information about our other funding programs at <a href="mailto:www.infrastructure.gc.ca">www.infrastructure.gc.ca</a>.

Thank you once again for your application, and my very best wishes for your future endeavours.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Loo

**Director General** 

Resilient and Innovative Communities Directorate

Infrastructure Canada

